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Potential candidates have submitted the following questions: 
 
 

1) We will attach letters of recommendation from different organisations. Would you please 
check if it is possible to send these recommendation/support letters in national language or 
do we need to translate them into English? 

 
Cedefop answer 1 
 
As per point 8.2 of the Call for proposal document, applications must be drawn up in one of the 
official EU languages, preferably in English. Supporting documents may also be submitted in one 
of the official EU languages. 
 

2) We are contacting you with regards to the Call for proposals 
GP/DVQ/ReferNet_FPA/001/23, for a clarification regarding “the dedicated letter of 
recommendation” mentioned at page 27, 3.4. Award criteria, point 1, letter c. In particular, 
please, could you inform us if this letter must be written in English or it should be written in 
the national language of the applicant’s Country?   

 
Cedefop answer 2 
 
Please see Cedefop answer 1 above. The letter of recommendation may be submitted in the 
national language of the applicant’s country. 
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